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 Petrobras on news in the press 
— 

 

Rio de Janeiro, November 27, 2020 –  Petróleo Brasileiro S.A. –  Petrobras, in relation to the news 

published in the media, regarding the divestment of Petrobras Gás S.A. (Gaspetro), clarifies that the 

company Compass Gás Energia S.A. (Compass) was not qualified for the continuation of the divestment 

process of 51% in Gaspetro's capital stock.  

This is a natural development in divestment projects, with no forecast of disclosure to the market, 

according to the Divestment Guidelines. 

Finally, Petrobras reinforces its commitment to the broad transparency of its divestment projects and 

portfolio management and informs that subsequent steps will be disclosed to the market according to 

the company's Divestment Guidelines. 

 


